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Dear Parents/Guardians                                                                                                Nov.11th, 2014

     I am writing you this letter to inform you of my concerns regarding students who are arriving to school late. Our data indicates that students at Woodman School arriving late are on the increase in 2013/14. When students arrive late to school it interrupts the learning of others and most importantly interrupts their learning. Arriving to school on time ready to learn is an important skill that all student must value. Every month we celebrate students who have perfect attendance and arrive on time. Starting on Monday November 17th it is mandatory for all students to arrive on time or they will be serving make up time in our extension room at the days end. Primary students (K-3) will be required to make up 15 minutes and Junior/Intermediate students will make up 30 minutes of time. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
Thank You 

Greg Rowe

Principal – Woodman School
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I have read and understand the content of this letter. 

Parent Signature__________________________________. 
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